
Experimental Psychology 
 
The Department of Psychology at the University of North Texas (UNT) invites 
applications for a faculty position as Assistant, Associate or Full Professor to 
create and maintain a vigorous program of research. While area of emphasis is 
open, preference will be given to candidates with a coherent and potentially 
externally fundable program of applied research, to reflect their expertise in 
any number of areas of Experimental Psychology (e.g. sensory/perceptual 
processes, statistics/experimental design, social, physiological, developmental, 
or cognitive psychology). Responsibilities include conducting a vigorous research 
program, teaching undergraduate and graduate courses, supervising graduate 
training in research, and serving on departmental committees. 
 
The UNT Department of Psychology has over 1,200 undergraduate majors. We have 
four doctoral programs. An applied Experimental program and Counseling 
Psychology, Clinical Psychology, and Clinical Health & Behavioral Medicine 
programs APA-accredited. Our four doctoral programs are quite distinct, but 
function cooperatively to direct graduate education in the department. The 
department has 26 FTE faculty, with some choosing to belong to more than one 
program. Each of the accredited doctoral programs is affiliated with the 
departmental training clinic, providing a large number of clinicians and many 
opportunities for researchers. Review of applications begins October 1, 2011. 
Applications will be reviewed weekly until the search is closed. 
 
Required qualifications include: Ph.D. in Psychology at the time of appointment 
and current engagement conducting high quality program of research in the area of 
Experimental Psychology. 
 
Preferred qualifications include: record of receiving or applying for extramural 
funding, publications and professional presentations, evidence of teaching 
competence with undergraduate and/or graduate students, demonstrated interest in 
a variety of domains of functioning pertinent to Experimental Psychology, 
excellent written and oral communication skills, and research addressing or 
relevant to diversity. For complete qualifications, additional information and to 
apply visit: https://facultyjobs.unt.edu. 
 
Inquiries can be made to Sheila Van Bree, Administrative Assistant, by phone 
(940) 565-2639 or e-mail Sheila.VanBree@unt.edu. UNT is a Class I-Doctorate 
Granting institution located in Denton, Texas about 40 miles north of both Dallas 
and Fort Worth. UNT Denton is the flagship research campus of the UNT-System, has 
over 36,000 students and over 7,700 graduate students. Both graduate and 
undergraduate students participate on faculty research teams. Substantial 
proportions of our majors and graduate students are from diverse ethnic 
backgrounds. Consequently, a commitment to diversity in all its forms is a plus. 
 
The University of North Texas is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 
institution committed to diversity in its employment and educational programs, 
thereby creating a welcoming environment for everyone. 
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